

FRIENDS NEWSLETTER

Monday, June 17, 2019

Hello Friends.

We need scissors!

Amnion Pregnancy Center is one of the Servant Event sites for the LCMS National Youth Gathering in July. Two



groups of 40 youth each will be coming to the center July 12-13 to make fleece baby blankets, and we need 40 sharp sewing scissors for the blankets to be completed. If you have one or more pair of scissors that Amnion could borrow, please bring to the center by Monday, July 8 labeled with your name. You can pick up your scissors at the center the week of July 15 anytime between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.

Thank you for supporting this project to help provide blankets for the moms/dads and babies that Amnion serves!

Contact me if you have any questions.



Thanks for supporting life, Mark Opseth, Executive Director

mopseth@amnioncpc.org \ 952-898-4350